Exhibit D: NEPA/CEQ Questions and Feedback, February 19, 2018
From:Cecile<dawson.chris@comcast.net>
2/19/2018 10:14 AM

To fn-ceg-nepa@ceg.eop.gov, auusersupport@hg.doe.gov

The United States Department of Energy authorizes Liquefied Natural Gas exports. LNG facilities can
claim Categorical Exclusion from NEPA review by the DOE, such as B5.7:

QUESTION: In their application to the DOE for authorization to export LNG, the company claimed a B5.7
Categorical Exclusion from NEPA, while clearly stating they were in the process of constructing the facility
(that was not a “minor operational change”). The LNG production, storage and transport facility is, in
fact, a new facility. The DOE did not perform a NEPA review for the project, and the public was excluded
from the approval process for this LNG export facility.

What is the recourse for the people who live in the neighborhood where this facility was sited,
constructed and is operating on a 12-acre site in a densely populated area, producing and exporting
millions of gallons of LNG?
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